
FAQ n.47585

FAQs:
ORO.FTL, Part-ORO, Air Operations, Regulations

Question:
Reporting times ORO.FTL.110(c), (see also ORO.FTL.205(c)): Can the pre-flight reporting
time for non-augmented flight crew members reporting for the same FDP be different?

Answer:
No. The pre-flight reporting time for all non-augmented flight crew members reporting for the
same FDP is the same.

The minimum reporting times, which have been defined by the operator in the Operations
manual for different types of aircraft, operations and airport conditions, shall always apply to all
flight crew.

Reporting time for the same FDP may be different between flight crew and cabin crew in
accordance with ORO.FTL.205(c).
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